Date:

The Honorable Tom Torlakson

State Capitol, Room 4032

Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: Senate Bill No. 1454 - Matt’s Law
Dear Senator Torlakson:

I (we) am (are) writing in support of “Matt’s Law”, SB 1454.  I (we) am (are) pleased that you have taken the act of hazing serious enough to author this bill in Matthew Carrington’s memory in hopes that we can bring awareness to the dangers and seriousness of hazing. 

Through this law I (we) hope that those considering taking part in these acts will realize that they will be held accountable for any part they play in hazing and thus reconsider before another life is put in jeopardy including their own. 

You have my (our) full support in whatever it takes to get this law passed.

Sincerely,

Name

Group Name (if any)

Address

City, State, Zip

